
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF SWAMPSCOTT 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Public Hearing / Tax Classification  
 
 To the Residents of the Town of Swampscott, notice is hereby given 
that pursuant to MGL Chapter 40, Section 56, the Board of Selectmen will 
conduct a public hearing at 7:15 P.M. on Wednesday,   November 29, 
2017,  in Room B129 at the Swampscott High School , 200 Essex Street,  
Swampscott, Mass  for the purpose of discussing the various options 
available to the Town concerning the so called FY 2018 Classification of 
Real and Personal Property according to its use and the possible adoption of 
local levy percentages, and exemptions, among the various classifications. 
This hearing is open to the general public and those interested persons may 
at any time of the hearing present their views orally, or they may submit in 
writing their views on the subject either prior to or at the time of the 
meeting.  
 

 
                                                   BOARD OF SELECTMEN   
 
      Naomi Dreeben, Chairman   
    
       
 
 
            


